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Weekly Bulletin for the 14th September 2025 

The Exaltation of the Cross 

 

Prayer Intentions 

Please pray for all who are sick, in mind, body or spirit, and those in hospital, in 

care and the sick and housebound of the parishes. Please remember those who 

have died including Margaret Higgins, Joseph Palmer, Nan Murphy, Bill Slavin, 

Thomas Hailey, Mary Wilkinson, Henry Dickie, James Caulfield, Joseph McNally, 

Mary Ellen Kelly, May Tricker, and Sophia McCarroll, and all whose anniversaries 

are at this time.  

 

Responsorial Psalm 

 

 Never forget the deeds of the Lord! 

 

Mass this week 

 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

14th September  

10am 

Kilbirnie 

15th September  

10am  

Dalry 

16th September  

10am 

Kilbirnie 

17th September  

10am  

Dalry 

18th September  

6pm  

Dalry 

19th September  

10am 

Kilbirnie 

20th September  

5.30pm 

Beith 

11.30am 

Dalry 

  Funeral of 

Margaret Higgins   
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Follow us on Facebook by clicking on the QR code 

Notices 

Quiz Night: Thanks to everyone who helped organise Saturday’s Quiz Night, as well as 

everyone who came along to support it. 

Deanery Pastoral Council: Bishop Frank has asked that we form Deanery Pastoral 

Councils throughout the Diocese. The first initial meeting for the deanery in North 

Ayrshire has been arranged for 7pm in St Peter’s Ardrossan on Tuesday 30th September. 

This meeting will look at how the DPC and future meetings will be organised. We are 

looking for one or two people from each of our three parishes to represent the Garnock 

Valley at this meeting. If you are interested, please let me know. 

Jubilee Event: the parishes of North Ayrshire are invited to join with people from across 

the Diocese this Sunday, 14th September, as “Pilgrims of Hope”. There will be a walk, 

starting at 2.30pm, from St John’s, Stevenston to St Peter’s, Ardrossan, followed by a 

picnic on the grass directly in front of St Peter’s. Those not wanting to walk the whole 

distance can chose to walk from St Mary’s Saltcoats, starting about 3.15pm, or even just 

meet for the picnic at St Peter’s. There will also be a short service in the church for those 

who wish to attend, starting about 5pm. Should the weather prove too poor to picnic 

outside we will ‘picnic' in St Peter’s Hall instead. All very welcome, but please bring your 

own picnic. 

Young Adults: The next Young Adults evening takes place in St Joseph’s, 

Kilmarnock (KA3 1HB) on Sunday 14th September when Sr Placida McCann 

will be joining the group to talk about the Missionary 

Church and her experience as a 

Missionary in Africa. The evening begins 

with Mass at 6.00 pm following which 

Sr Placida will speak in the hall. 

National Youth Pilgrimage: Join Youth and Young Adults 

from across Scotland for the annual National Youth 

Pilgrimage on Saturday 20th September. This year, they’ll be 

gathering in Perth where they’ll be talking about the 

Reformation and the Nicene Creed. In Perth, the group will be split into 

Youth and Young Adults with content delivered according to age. Free 

transport is available, but please register to secure your place by going 

to: youth.rcdg.org.uk and clicking ‘National Youth Pilgrimage’. 

Parish Records: If you are new to the parish, or haven’t already updated 

your details for the parish records, please think about doing so. It will be 

a great help. Thank you. 

 


